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JULY 4TH EVENT WENT OFF LIKE A BANG! 

Many thanks to all who volunteered in our Independ-
ence Day Events on July 6th! A great time was had by 

all at the Fun Run and Street 
Dance. A special thanks goes 
out to Dan Todd for always 
allowing our bands to set up 
in his driveway for our street 
dances. We also want to 
thank Terry Kerrick for put-
ting on a spectacular fire-
works show! Terry and his 
assistants take great care in 
setup and execution to allow 
for a great show. The Gary 
Kyle Band was equally out-
standing with their incredible 
energy and great mix of mu-
sic on such a hot day. Cele-
brating our freedom could not 
happen without the dedication 

and sacrifices our Military and First Responders have 
provided every day we wake up in this great country. 
We thank you!  

POOL HOURS   

9:00 am - 7:45 pm Tuesday through Sunday 
The pool will be closed on Mondays for cleaning with 
the exception of Holiday Weekends when the pool 
will be closed on the Tuesday following the Holiday. 

PAVING THE WAY 

The 2019 road construction is now completed. This 
year almost 2 miles of roads were paved and much 
needed drainage improvements were completed in 
sections D, E, and J. New speed bumps have been in-
stalled around the Clubhouse/Community Center and 
others are under construction. Please be aware of your 

speed and your surroundings. 

CLUBHOUSE/COMMUNITY CENTER 
GETS GLITZ 

Upgrades to your community clubhouse continued 
with paint and new floors in the restrooms, office 
space, common visitation area and the Event Hall. 
The exterior received new paint and the new retaining 
wall has been constructed. Security gate office and the 
mailroom also received new paint. 

EVENTS THAT BENEFIT 

The Memorial Day Fun Run was a success and so 
much fun for everyone! Social event sponsors were 
able to raise approximately $1,200 for the road fund!  
Property owners and guests were treated to a street 
dance with live band for the Memorial Day Event. 
The Car Show, BBQ Cook-off and benefit held June 
8th was a tremendous 
success providing a fun 
competition, entertain-
ment, food, and an auc-
tion of donated items 
raising in excess of 
$22,000 for your road 
fund. To all who volun-
teered, participated and 
contributed to these 
events, your community 
thanks you! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mark your calendars and watch for updates about our 
upcoming neighborhood events! 
August 31st - We will be celebrating Labor Day with 
a Fun Run and Street Dance. 
September 14th – There will be a Community Fish 
Fry honoring our Military and First Responders.  
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SUMMER IS HERE  

Summer is here and we have had heavy activity at the 
boat ramp and traffic in the neighborhood. Please re-
member there are Texas laws that require a cer-
tain age limit behind the wheel of a golf cart, ATV, 
or 4-wheeler.  If we receive complaints of aggressive 
behavior behind the wheel of one of these vehicles, or 
underage drivers that are not with an adult, we will 
contact the Sheriff’s department. There have been un-
fortunate accidents in the neighborhood through the 
years involving children who do not have the experi-
ence to drive and are not being supervised.  

CRIME WATCH 

We continue to address crime. Our new cameras have 
been installed and have helped resolve issues of dam-
aged gates, unauthorized entry to our village and acts 
of vandalism. There was an arrest made in previous 
theft of lowboy trailer and battery thefts are down alt-
hough still an issue. Please be watchful and secure 
your items with locks; cameras are encouraged.  Also, 
please report crimes to San Jacinto County Sheriff’s 
Office. 

BOAT RAMP PARKING REMINDER 

Due to our growing commu-
nity, we experienced issues 
with vehicles blocking access 
to our boat ramp last year. 
You will see NO PARKING 
SIGNS posted near the boat 
ramp. If vehicles, golf carts, 
ATV’s or 4-wheelers park 
there, they will be towed or 
hauled off at owner’s ex-
pense.  If you choose to swim 
in the water near the boat 
ramp (at your own risk), find 
another place to park (not blocking someone’s proper-
ty). Property owners that are launching their boats and 
choose to park their vehicles and trailers in the allot-
ted parking area are first come first served. Please re-
spect the property owners that have homes on both 

sides and across from the boat ramp.  You cannot 
block or park on their property. Only short-term 
parking is allowed at the boat ramp dock while 
you park and retrieve your trailer for loading/
unloading your boat.  No overnight parking is al-
lowed. 

CHILDREN’S PHOTOS REMOVED 

We have taken measures to protect the confidentiality, 
security and integrity of all children in our Village. 
All photos of children have been removed from our 
website. Going forward we will need a MINOR PHO-
TO RELEASE FORM filled out for consent to post 
any pictures. This form is posted under Permits / 
Forms on our website. Forms will be available at 
community events as well. 

CLUBHOUSE RENTALS 

Don’t forget our Clubhouse is available to rent for 
special events, parties, weddings, and family reun-
ions. Go to our website and click the information tab, 
or see Pam in the office for details.  

NEW WEBSITE 

HVLOA launched a brand new website. Thanks to all 
the hard work from Pam Miller we have a new look. 
Check it out...www.holidayvillageslivingston.com. 

WANT TO GET INVOLVED?  
              Volunteers are Still Needed... 

The POA would like to set up a committee made up 
of a group of people that will be on hand to help out 
with our POA events throughout the year.  An exam-
ple of some of the events are the Easter Egg Hunt; the 
Horseshoe, Cornhole & Washer Event that includes 
cooking Hot Dogs and Hamburgers; the Halloween 
Hay Ride; Meeting Santa Claus, (this is just to name a 
few). If we can get enough volunteers we can share 
the duties so the same people aren’t having to work 
every event.  If you are interested, please send an 
email to HVLOABOD@gmail.com. Once we have a 
group of people that are interested, we will arrange a 
meet and greet and start planning our next event!  

mailto:HVLOABOD@gmail.com

